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November 
Dates To  
Remember 

 
11/14-Parent/Teacher  
     Conferences, 4:00- 
     7:30 pm 
11/19-Parent/Teacher  
     Conferences, 4:00- 
     7:30 pm 
       -Picture Re-Take  
     Day 
11/20-Board Of  
     Education Meeting,  
     6:30 pm, Almond  
     School Board Room 
11/27-29-No School,  
     Thanksgiving Break 
 

Capitol ceremony celebrates 2013-14 
Wisconsin Title I Schools of Recognition 

 

 

MADISON — State Superintendent Tony Evers praised Almond-Bancroft for 
being among 167 schools in the state that received Wisconsin Title I School of 
Recognition honors for the 2013-14 school year during a special Oct. 8 ceremony 
at the State Capitol in Madison. 
 Evers welcomed, from left: Brenda Ramczyk and Jeff Rykal, to the 
recognition event. Special recognition during the event included 14 High-
Achieving schools and 26 High-Progress schools, with six schools earning both 
High-Achieving and High-Progress honors. There were five schools that earned 
Wisconsin Title I School of Recognition honors for 10 consecutive years, and 
nine schools that earned the award for a fifth consecutive year. 
 “Partnerships among teachers, parents, administrators, school staff 
members, and the community contribute to the academic success of students in 
schools that receive this honor,” Evers said.  

Almond-Bancroft Elementary has received Wisconsin School of 
Recognition honors for seven consecutive years and eight years in total.  
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 One student is honored from each grade within 
the Middle School for his/her overall excellence as a 
student each month.  These students are selected 
based on their academic achievements and exceptional 
behavior during the school day.  Achieving excellent 
performance for September, the Students of the Month 
include the following:  Elijah Kollock, Emaleah Matke, 
and Derek Baumgartner.   
 

From the sixth grade we honored 
Elijah Kollock.  Elijah is a cheerful, 
hardworking student who strives to 
achieve his personal best.  He pays 
attention to detail and keeps 
himself motivated.  Elijah is 
respectful and polite at all times, 
making him a role model for 
others.  He is responsible and 
dependable.  Elijah goes out of his 
way to be kind and helpful to 
others.  He is an awesome kid! 
 
From the seventh grade we 
honored Emaleah Matke.  Emaleah 
is studious, intelligent, and 
hardworking!  Her assignments 
are always done above and 
beyond what is expected.  She is a 
pleasant, fun young lady.  
Emaleah treats everyone with 
courtesy, kindness, and respect.  
She is a great example for others 
to follow and a joy to have in 

           class!    
 
From the eighth grade we 
honored Derek Baumgartner.  
Derek is a fun-loving, hard-
working guy who never hesitates 
to help another in need.  He is 
reliable and responsible, polite 
and respectful.  Derek is a person 
who has both athletic and 
academic goals, and will achieve 
those goals because of his 
natural abilities and motivation to 

succeed.  He puts forth his best effort in everything and 
maintains a positive attitude.  Derek is a great addition 
to our school and community!     

       
Thank you for your hard work! 

Congratulations! 

                       

Eagle Team    
 
The Eagle Team is a student leadership 
team for grades 3-5.  

Student representatives are nominated by their 
teachers to discuss school issues, provide input and 
plan events and activities. Lessons to hone 
leadership skills are incorporated into once per 
month meetings at lunchtime. Eagle Team members 
will also recruit interested students to help on 
various projects throughout the year.  
 
During the month of October, the Eagle Team has 
been involved in the planning of Red Ribbon Week. 
Several team members will be visiting classrooms to 
explain the history of Red Ribbon week and 
distribute ribbons and pledge cards to elementary 
classrooms.  
 
Eagle Team Advisors are Amanda Negro, Peg 
Doede, Sarah Ritter, Tom Collins and Dawn 
McDonald. 

Middle School  

Students Of The Month  

This school year kicked off with a review of our 
school-wide expectations in "The Game of 
School."  Mr. Stead and Mrs. Negro led 1st-5th 
grade classrooms in a game show style board 
game in which students were the game pieces 
and moved around the board by answering 
questions correctly. All questions had to do with 
our expectations: RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY 
and SOLVING PROBLEMS.  Mrs. Hamburger 
and Fries was our surprise guest.  She reminded 
us about appropriate voice levels in school. 

Elementary PBIS 



SINGING BIRTHDAY GRAMS 

A-B High School will deliver singing Happy Birthday Telegrams to your favorite Student/Staff member on their birthday! 
Please allow a 24 hour notice before delivery. These are packages you may select from: 
  
Standard:  ($5.00) Happy Birthday balloon on party stick decorated with ribbon, card, and a round lollipop 
  
Extras     _______ Stuffed A-B Eagle ($5.00)                           _______ A-B Stocking Hat ($5.00)  
                _______ Green & White Pom-Pom ($2.00 each)       _______ A-B Birthday Pen ($2.00 each)                  
                _______ Birthday Tiara or Hat ($1.00)                       _______ Extra Lollipop ($1.00 each)     
    _______ Beads ($1.00/ 3)                                            _______ Stencil ($1.00 each) 
  
  
Student Name:________________________________________     Birthday:____________________    Grade:__________ 
  
Special Message:_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

"Tilling up Eagle Prairie" 

Behind the west gym near the playground the 

Middle School students have been hard at 

work, “tilling up Eagle Prairie”! 

Each of the Middle School students will be 

planting some of the prairie seed, so everyone 

is involved. Each class will have their own  

"section" to plant!  Look for more information 

about the Eagle Prairie Project in the next 

newsletter or contact Kathie Plaisance, 715-

366-2941 x 200. 

ATTENTION  
If your child is  

absent from school, 
please call the  

Attendance Office 
 at 715-366-2941 

extension 108  
before 9:00 a.m. 

AUSENCIAS 
Si su hijo(a) esta ausente     
usted es responsable de  

llamar la Escuela de  
Almond-Bancroft   

antes de las  
9:00 a.m.  

al 715-366-2941 Ext. 101      

Almond-Bancroft High School Yearbook 
2013-2014 

 
Senior Pictures 

Baby Pictures & Graduation Ads 
 

are all due to Ms. Stiebs by 

Friday, November 22nd  
 

Please notify your photographer. 
Digital copy preferred. 

dstiebs@abschools.k12.wi.us 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Mission Statement 

 
The Almond-Bancroft School District, with support of families and community members,  

will provide a safe and supportive learning environment,  

which challenges and prepares each student for success today and tomorrow. 
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Meet Your School Counselors 

Dawn McDonald (K-7) 
 

I have been with the Almond-Bancroft School District since 1993. This year my services have been  
expanded to include sixth and seventh grades.  I was educated at the University of Wisconsin-Oshkosh 
where I earned both my Bachelor’s and Master of Science in Education degrees. 
My professional interests include relational aggression, conflict resolution and the relationship between  
positive school climate and academic performance.  I serve as the internal coach for the elementary PBIS 
team. 
I live in Ripon with my husband Sandy, and our children: three sons, (ages 18, 14 and 7) one daughter (age 
17) and our two Corgis. 
 
 

Erika Spear (8-12) 
 

This is my first year with the Almond-Bancroft School District. Prior to beginning my position here, I spent 
seven years working in Human Resources in South Carolina and one year teaching English in Japan. My 
Bachelor’s of Arts degree is from the University of Minnesota-Twin Cities in Global Studies and Asian  
Languages/Literature. I completed my Master of Science in School Counseling program at the University of 
Wisconsin-Stout. 
I’m looking forward to meeting with all senior, sophomore, and eighth grade students and their parents for 
Individual Planning Conferences this year.  This will be a great opportunity for me to provide individualized 
support for your student as they plan for high school and post-secondary options. 
I live in Plover with my dog Emma. I love traveling, photography, and just relaxing with a good book. 
 
 

As school counselors, we have a variety of roles in the school building, including the following:  
 

� Providing classroom and group lessons. 

� Exploration of careers. 

� Academic, career, and personal/social support. 

� Goal setting. 

� Transition services. 

� Individual and group counseling. 

� Consultation with parents, teachers, administrators and  
outside agencies. 

� Individual Planning Conferences with students and parents 

 
 

Please feel free to contact us with any concerns you may have. 

Upcoming Events/Important Dates! 

Parent-Teacher Conferences Nov 14 & 19 

ASVAB Test Dec 3 

Sophomore Planning Conferences Jan 2014 
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Counseling Program NewsCounseling Program NewsCounseling Program NewsCounseling Program News    

Youth Risk Behavior Survey (YRBS) 

Our school is taking part in the Wisconsin Online Youth Risk Behavior Survey this winter. The 
survey will ask 6th-12th grade students about behaviors that result in injuries, tobacco use, 
and alcohol and other drug use, risk associated with sexual activity, dietary behavior, and 
physical activity. Students will be asked to fill out a computer-based questionnaire that takes 
about 25 minutes to complete. They will take the survey during regular class time. 
Some students might find certain questions to be sensitive, but they are able to skip any  

question that they do not wish to answer. This anonymous survey has been designed to protect your child’s 
privacy and our school will not receive individual student answers. Students will not put their names on the 
survey and no class or student will ever be mentioned by name in a report of the results. The aggregated 
results of this survey will help students in the future by influencing our school’s health and safety 
programs (including bullying and harassment). We would like all middle/high school students to take part 
in the survey, but the survey is voluntary.  
Please contact Erika Spear, the 8-12 School Counselor, if you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
survey. If you do not want your child to take part in the survey, contact Erika Spear at 715-366-2941 
x414 no later than November 30, 2013. If you have no objection to your child taking part in the survey, you 
do not need to do anything. Thank you. 

Minute Mee�ngs 

This year, Mrs. McDonald and Ms. 
Spear will be conducting short face to 
face conferences called Minute Meetings 
with all middle school students. During 
this time, we ask students a series of 
questions that allow us to check in with 
them regarding their academics, social 
relationships and interests for possible 
career choices. We also make sure to let 
students know we are available if they 
need to talk with us more in depth.  Mrs.  
McDonald will also be conducting Minute 
Meetings with elementary students 
throughout the year. 

ASVAB:  Not Just for the Military 
The ASVAB (Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery) is the required entrance exam for the US Military.  
The ASVAB Career Exploration Program is a civilian-based program that can help all students take steps  
toward finding a career that’s right for them. Students do not need to be interested in the military to take the 
ASVAB.  They can benefit from the Program whether they plan to pursue further education after high school 
or enter the workforce right away.  The first step towards finding a career is to spend some time finding out 
about yourself.  The ASVAB Career Exploration Program includes tests and activities that help students  
identify their interests and provide information about their Verbal Skills, Math Skills, and Science and  
Technical Skills.  It lets them know how their interests and skills relate to the demands of more than 400  
occupations to help students start making educational and career plans. 
The ASVAB is being given this year on Tuesday, December 3 at 8:10 am.  All Sophomores, Juniors, and 
Seniors will be encouraged to sign up for this free career exploration tool closer to the testing date. 

Elementary GIFTS 

(Classroom Guidance) 
In GIFTS lessons we have been: 
→ Learning what “good  

character “ is. 
→ Identifying people in our  

lives and famous people with 
good character. 

→ Focusing on what honesty  
looks like in everyday life. 

→ Exploring why honesty is an  
important character trait. 

→ Learning why honesty is  
important in connection to  
various careers. 



Eagles Athletic  
Events 

11/7-MS Boys Basketball @  
        Rosholt, 4:00 pm 
11/11-MS Boys Basketball Home vs 
         Wild Rose, 5:30 pm 
11/12-MS Boys Basketball @  
        Manawa, 4:30 pm 
11/12-MS Boys Basketball @  
        Amherst, 5:30 pm 
11/16-HS Boys Basketball  
        Scrimmage @ Justagame Field  
        House, TBD 
11/19-MS Boys Basketball Home vs. 
        Manawa, 5:30 pm 
         -JV Boys Basketball Home vs.  
        Barneveld, 6:00 pm 
11/21-MS Boys Basketball Home vs. 
        Tri-County, 5:30 pm 
11/25-MS Boys Basketball Home vs. 
        Port Edwards, 5:30 pm 
11/26-MS Boys Basketball Home vs. 
        Amherst, 5:30 pm 
         -HS Boys Basketball Home vs.  
        Northland Lutheran, 6:00 pm 
         -HS Girls Basketball @ Green 
        Lake, 6:00 pm 
 
*Schedule is subject to change. 

Middle School Volleyball 
Thanks……… 
 
Thank you to the middle school 
volleyball athletes, their families, 
referees, clock and book workers, 
custodial staff, and coaches for 
another wonderful volleyball 
season.  Coach Borgen and Coach 
Winn appreciate your hard work 
and dedication.  An extra thank 
you to Kory Stucker for our 
lovely bus rides, especially our 
two trips to Iola!  
Good luck to the 8th graders next 
year.  We hope you have 
continued improvement and 
success.   And we look forward to 
seeing the 7th graders again next 
year.  Special congratulations to 
Abigail and Kara Cisewski, and 
Gabrielle Gendusa for trying out 
for and earning a spot on the 
Waupaca Fire club volleyball 
team.  Way to go girls!!! 
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A-B High School Volleyball Superhero’s 
 

A superhero is a type of stock character and they have common traits:  Extraordinary powers, abilities & exceptional skills 
(definitely sounds like a volleyball player).  A strong moral code, including a willingness to risk one's own safety, in the service 
of good without expectation of reward (an athlete’s code and drive).  A motivation, such as a sense of responsibility and a 
formal calling (love of the game).  A secret identity that protects the superhero's friends and family (their given family name). A 
distinctive costume, often used to conceal the secret identity (volleyball uniform). A supporting cast of recurring characters 
(their teammates). A headquarters or base of operations (Almond-Bancroft Gym). 
Acrobat: A hero whose skills rely on their incredible aerobic abilities, Jennifer “The Daredevil” Castillo  

Aerial: A hero whose primary power is flight, Megan “the Falcon” Menadue 

Armored Hero: A gadgeteer whose powers are derived from a suit of  armor (which in this case these girls seem a bit shy 
until they put on their knee pads), Michaela “Iron Man” Wallace and Megan “Super Girl” Green 

Blaster: A hero whose main power is a distance attack, Alex “Starfire” Spohn 

Brick/Tank: A character with a superhuman degree of strength and endurance, Jaci “The Hulk” Sund  
Elementalist: A hero who controls some natural element (these girls all have natural abilities that keep shining thru), 

Janessa “The Storm” Cisewski and Yanira “The Torch” Carrizosa  

Energizer: A hero who emits great amount of energy in combat, Maria “Iron Fist” Vann and Samantha “the Energizer 
Bunny” Bowden 

Ghost: A hero with 'ghost' type powers: either invisibility (she comes out of nowhere and makes awesome plays), McKenzie 
“the Invisible Woman” Miner 

Marksman: A hero who uses projectile weapons, typically guns (in this case her biceps), Lacey “The Punisher” Warzyski 

Martial Artist: A hero whose physical abilities are mostly human but are phenomenal, Alondra “Wildcat” Guerra 

Mentalist: A hero who possesses extra-sensory perception,  Megan “The Raven” Burns 

Paragon: A hero who possesses the basic powers of super strength & flight, Natalie “Shazam” Romo 

Robotic: A hero whose own nature and skills are derived from a biotechnology.  These girls can play almost any position and 
play them well, Hailey “The Red Tornado” Weirzba and Ashley “The Vision” Tackas 

Shapeshifter: A hero who can manipulate his/her own body to suit his/her needs, such as stretching, Catie “The Elongated 
Girl” Schmidt  

Size Changer: A hero who can alter Her size – this girl is small but mighty, Emma “The Wasp” Wallace 

Slasher: A hero whose main power is some form of hand-to-hand weapons, Kayla “Elektra” Smith 

Speedster: A hero possessing superhuman speed and reflexes, Hattie “The Flash” Berry 

Super Genius/Mastermind: A hero possessing superhuman/superior intelligence,  Ariel “Professor X” Plaski 

Teleporter: A hero who is able to teleport from point A to point B to point C, Carissa “The Jumper” Perzinski 

Wrestling Update  Wrestling Update  Wrestling Update  Wrestling Update      
 

Again this year the wrestling team will co-op with Pacelli with a majority of the practices 
being held at Almond. The first day of High School practice will begin on Monday, 
November 18th at 3:30. I plan on having the minimum weight/skin fold testing done 
within the first week of practice.  
 
Middle School wrestling will begin on Monday, Dec. 16th and will run in conjunction 
with the High School Team with practices running from 3:30-5:30. A schedule is still 
being finalized. 

 
Youth Wrestling will begin on Monday, January 13th at 5:30-7:00 in the cafeteria. Information and permission slips will 
be posted in the Elementary hallways. I would like to send parents information and uniform order forms for the upcoming 
season. Please contact me as soon as possible if your child may be interested in participating. If there are parents that would 
like to help out with practices or even take on running a few practices it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Also new for this year, is a 42’x42’ wrestling mat in green with black line markings that we will pick up at the Oshkosh On 
The Water, Holiday Tournament. A special thank you to the Booster Club and our school for making this happen. I have also 
talked Bonnie Warzynski into keeping our school’s wrestling page updated this year. I will provide Mrs. Warzynski with 
information related to wrestling regularly. Please use the web site, www.abschools.k12.wi.us, A-B Sports Zone, Almond-
Bancroft Pacelli Wrestling, to stay up-to-date with times, schedules and results or other information.  
 
Bill Wagner 
wwagner@abschools.k12.wi.us 
715-366-2941 ext.333 
My cell #715-965-5820 call or text  



News Release  
Wisconsin Associa�on of FFA 

P.O. Box 110, Spencer, WI 54479 

For Immediate Release Contact: Cheryl Zimmerman 

715/659-4807 

Almond-Bancro� FFA  

A�ends State FFA FIRE Conference 

 
 April Chilsen, Breeley Warzynski, and Lauren Dykes of the 

Almond-Bancro0 FFA Chapter 

a1ended the Wisconsin Associa2on of FFA FIRE Conference, October 

12 at the Fox Valley Technical College Campus in Appleton, 

Wisconsin. FIRE stands for “Founda2ons in Reaching Excellence.” The 

conference helps young FFA members discover opportuni2es in the 

FFA organiza2on and gain valuable leadership skills. This is one of 

three conferences held around the state of Wisconsin for seventh, 

eighth and ninth grade FFA members. Over 600 members will a1end 

these three conferences during September and October. 

 The State FFA FIRE Conference is designed to inform beginning FFA members about the FFA and 

mo2vate them to par2cipate in its many ac2vi2es. Students learned about communica2on skills, social skills, goal se=ng, 

FFA awards and programs, and opportuni2es in agriculture along with developing leadership skills to help them be effec2ve 

members in their local chapters. 

 The conference is conducted by the 2013-2014 State FFA Officer Team along with assistance from the FVTC-

Appleton Post Secondary Agricultural Student Organiza2on. The conference was centered around the theme “Survivor – 

FFA Edi2on”. All of the state officers encouraged students that a1ended the FIRE Conference to set goals for their FFA 

involvement and meet people from around the state who can help them reach those goals. 

 Not only does this conference help students understand the FFA organiza2on and all its opportuni2es, but helps 

them develop skills in mee2ng people, working with others and se=ng goals with a plan of ac2on. “In the FFA, we assist 

members star2ng in seventh grade to develop skills they will need for future careers and opportuni2es,” said Cheryl 

Zimmerman, State FFA Execu2ve Director. “FFA develops the whole person and these young members are taking a step in 

the right direc2on.” 

 The Wisconsin FFA Associa2on is comprised of over 250 local chapters with over 19,000 members 

gaining leadership for the future of agriculture. FFA ac2vi2es and award programs complement 

instruc2on in agriculture educa2on by giving students prac2cal experience in the applica2on of 

agricultural skills and knowledge gained in classes. FFA's mission is to develop members’ poten2al for premier leadership, 

personal growth and career success through agricultural educa2on. 

BAD WEATHER…IS  SCHOOL In BAD WEATHER…IS  SCHOOL In BAD WEATHER…IS  SCHOOL In BAD WEATHER…IS  SCHOOL In 

Session? Session? Session? Session?     
 

This is a question that can be answered by turning on your TV’s to 
channel 9 (WAOW) or channel 7 (WSAW).   If you prefer to listen to the 
radio, it will be broadcast on Y106.5-FM, 96.7-FM, 107.9-FM, WGLX -
103.3-FM, 109.7-FM , and WDUX -800-AM / 92.7-FM.   
Also, Almond-Bancroft Schools has an Emergency Alert Notification 
System in place which will send an automated call, in the event of a 
school closing, to the phone numbers you provide.  To register log on 
to the school web-site, http://www.abschools.k12.wi.us and follow 
the instructions or call, 715-366-2941 x 422 and provide your name 
and up to four contact numbers. 

the cold  

has arrived! 

 
Please make sure your child/
children are dressed for the 
cold, as the elementary has 
recess outside regardless of 
what they are wearing!  
Coat, hat, gloves, 
snow-pants and 
boots for when 
the snow begins 
to fly!  



Almond-Bancroft FFA Christmas Wreath Fundraiser 
Handcrafted Fresh Pine Bough Wreaths made by Agri-Science Students, FFA & FFA Alumni Members 

 

_______Small Wreath 24”  $15.00   

 
 Choice of:  ____Red Velvet Bow   ____Gold Bow             ____Shiny Red Bow  
  
 Check if you want to include:  ____Pine Cones  ____Berries 

 
_______Medium Wreath 36”  $22.00   

 
 Choice of:  ____Red Velvet Bow   ____Gold Bow             ____Shiny Red Bow  
  
 Check if you want to include:  ____Pine Cones  ____Berries 
 
                      _____________Total $ Enclosed 
 

Name:____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:___________________________________________________________________        Checks payable to A-B Schools 

Requested Date for Pick Up (after Nov.17th):____________________________________         All orders due by Dec.6th! 

 
Please Call Michelle Orr, FFA Advisor with any questions, 715-366-2941 ext. 100. 

Thank you for your support! 

SLD Notificación para las Escuelas como es Requerido por PI 11.36(6)(c)2 
 

El estado de Wisconsin ha cambiado la manera de identificación de los estudiantes con específicas incapacidades 
de aprendizaje (SLD). Después del 1º de diciembre 2013, todas las evaluaciones de SLD iniciales de estudiantes 
de escuelas públicas utilizarán la información de las intervenciones para hacer decisiones de elegibilidad. 
 

Este artículo es para informarlos que a partir del 3 de septiembre 2013 las evaluaciones de SLD iniciales en las 
escuelas de Almond-Bancroft comenzarán a utilizar la información de la respuesta de un estudiante de 
intervenciones intensivas, con base científica o con evidencia, cuando haciendo decisiones de elegibilidad de 
educación especial. 
 

Este cambio en los procedimientos de calificaciones serán implementados en nuestro distrito usando una sistema 
conocida como ‘Repuesta de Intervención’ (RTI). RTI abarca las académicas y comportamientos para todos los 
estudiantes.  RTI está diseñado para captar las luchas académicas o comportamientos al inicio y para  
proporcionar intervenciones que han sido probados de trabajar. Es posible que hayan oído de nuestra iniciativa 
llamada “PBIS” que ha incrementado los comportamientos positivos en nuestro distrito. RTI es considerado como 
el lado académico de PBIS, sin embargo, lo que realmente es RTI es un sistema comprensivo que incluye 
académicas y comportamientos. 
 

Para obtener más información acerca de RTI y PBIS, por favor visiten nuestra página de internet y cliquean en 
“RTI/PBIS”.  Si tienen algunas preguntas o desean más información, por favor, avísenme o cualquiera de las 
siguientes personas a (715) 366-2941. 
 

Tracey Kelz, Asst. Director of Special Education/ RTI Coordinator x 123 
Jeff Rykal, 4k-High School Principal x 416 



Graduation Ads-Almond-Bancroft High School Yearbook-2013-2014 

 
Dear Parents: 
It’s hard to believe, but in just a few short months, your student’s stay at Almond-Bancroft High School 
will be nothing more than a memory.  Graduation ads are a tradition among graduating students that 
let them know how much they are cared for. You know your child is amazing – why not show them that 

in this year’s yearbook?  You have the opportunity to let them know how proud of them you are.  Your 
recognition ad will be printed and remembered forever!  By purchasing a space in the back of the 
book you can tell them how special they are with your own pictures and in your own words. 
Making your ad is simple.  Just fill out the attached form, include the pictures you’d like to use, and 
attach payment.  Return this form, with your pictures, to Ms. Stiebs by Friday, November 22nd.  If you 

have any questions, please refer to the FAQ section or contact Ms. Stiebs at 715-366-2941 ext. 314. 
Prices: 

 1/4 page (4 ¼” x 5 ½”) $25 (1- 3 pictures) 
 1/8 page (2” x 3”)  $15 (1- 2 pictures) 
 Yearbook   $42 

FAQ’s: 

Do my photos have to be the same size as the template? 

No.  We have the ability to scan and/or  resize photos as needed. 
Do I have to have the exact number of words specified on a sample template? 

No.  It is suggested that you stay around that number in order to keep text legible, though. 
How do I indicate which photo I want to go where? 

Simply write the location lightly on the back of the photo and we’ll make sure it goes there. 
Do I have to type my text? 

No.  You may handwrite your text, however, it may be more clear to attach a typed copy of the text you’d like to 
include your ad.  All writing will be recreated AS IT WAS WRITTEN, so legible writing or copies of text are preferred. 
Can I submit digital photos? 

Yes.  You may submit them by emailing Ms. Stiebs at dstiebs@abschools.k12.wi.us.  Digital files do need to be at a 
resolution of at least 300 dpi, though, otherwise they will not be useable for yearbook publishing.  When scanning 
photos, most scanning programs have a “custom” section where you can change your resolution to at least 300. 
If the yearbook doesn’t come out until the end of the year, why do I need to submit this so early? 

The yearbook is created all throughout the year.  Many schools need to get pages in as early as October and 
need your ads to help them reach that goal. 
Will I receive my photos back? 

Yes.  Your photos will be kept in a safe place until your ad is created.  Your yearbook advisor will then have them 
available for pick up or will be returned to you by mail. 
Will my ad be the same size as the sample ad? 

No.  The sample ads created here are for reference only.  Your ad will look like it, but will reflect the size of the ad 
you purchased. 

Senior Ad Layout Selection 
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actual ad 
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Your Student’s Name Your Student’s Name 

Picture 1 

Picture 1 

Picture 2 

Your message goes here.  
Please limit your words 
to 50 or less.  We will 
adjust text sizes as 
needed to fit. 

Layout A1 

Your message goes here.  
Please limit your words 
to 50 or less.  We will 
adjust text sizes as 
needed to fit. 

Layout A2 



Order Form 
 

 

Parent name: ________________________________________Phone number:_____________________________  

Student name (as you’d like it to appear on ad):___________________________________________________ 

# of pictures included: _________________________________Ad template you’ve chosen: ______________  

Ad text wanted  (or attach a typed version to this form): ______________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Payment:_______________ 

Bring your payment (cash or check) and this form to Ms. Stiebs in room 314. 
Make all checks payable to: AB Schools. 

 

Questions? 

Contact: Ms. Stiebs 

Phone: 715-366-2941 ext. 314  

E-mail: dstiebs@abschools.k12.wi.us 
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Your Student’s Name Your Student’s Name 

Picture 1 

Picture 2 

Picture 1 

Picture 2 

Picture 3 

Your message goes here.  
Please limit your words 
to 100 or less.  We will 
adjust text sizes as 
needed to fit.  Text will 
continue down to the 
bottom of the ad. 

Layout B1 

Your message goes here.  
Please limit your words 
to 100 or less.  We will 
adjust text sizes as 
needed to fit.  Text will 
continue down to the 
bottom of the ad. 

Layout B2 





 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

    1 

Bagel, Yogurt 

4 

Box Breakfast 

5 

Oatmeal, Whole 

Grain Toast 

6 

Scrambled Eggs,  

Whole Grain Toast 

7 

Pancake Wrapped 

Sausage 

8 

Cinnamon Roll, 

Yogurt 

11 

Breakfast Pizza 

12 

Box Breakfast 

13 

French Toast Sticks 

14 

Egg Omelet,  Whole 

Grain Toast 

15 

Bagel, Yogurt 

18 

Ham & Cheese 

Breakfast Bar 

19 

Oatmeal, Whole 

Grain Toast 

 20 

Breakfast Sandwich 

21 

Box Breakfast 

22 

Cinnamon Roll, 

Yogurt 

25 

Breakfast Pizza 

26 

Box Breakfast 

27 

No School 

28 

No School 

29 

No School 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     1 

Pizza Burger, French 

Fries, Peas, Pears 

4 

Cheese Fries, Garden 

Bar,  Apple Slices 

5 

Chicken Gravy, 

Mashed Potatoes,  

Carrots, Mandarin 

Oranges 

6 

Tater Tot Hot Dish, 

Green Beans, Peaches 

7 

Warm Ham & Cheese, 

Wedges, Baked 

Beans, Fruit Cocktail   

8  

Taco, Corn, Pineapple 

11 

Mini Corn Dogs, 

Ravioli, Broccoli,  

Peaches 

12 

Turkey Wrap, Corn, 

Pears 

13 

Hot Dog, Tater 

Barrels, Baked Beans, 

Applesauce 

14 

Chicken Stir Fry, Salad 

Bar,  Pineapple 

15 

Whole Grain Pizza,  

Salad Bar, Fruit 

Cocktail 

18 

Beefy Nachos, Corn,  

Pineapple 

19 

Hamburger, French 

Fries,  Baked Beans, 

Peaches 

20 

Popcorn Chicken, Mac 

& Cheese, Peas,  

Pears 

21 

Frito Chili,  Veggies & 

Dip,  Fruit Cocktail 

22 

Pizza Dippers, Salad 

Bar, Applesauce 

25 

Chicken Nuggets,  

Tater Barrels, Baked 

Beans, Peaches 

26 

Hamburger Mac & 

Cheese Hot Dish, 

Corn, Pears 

27 

No School 

28 

No School 

29 

No School 

Almond-Bancroft Menus, November 2013    

Lunch Menu 

Breakfast Menu 

Lunch Prices: 

Reduced 4K (M-W) –7 days @ .40= $2.80 

Reduced 4K (T-Th) – 7 days @ .40= $2.80 

Reduced K-12 – 18 days @ .40 = $7.20 

4K (M-W) – 7 days @ 1.75= $12.25 

4K (T-Th) – 7 days @ 1.75= $12.25 

K-5
th

 grade – 18 days @ 1.75 = $31.50 

6
th

 – 12
th

 grade – 18 days @ 2.00 = $36.00 

 

Choice of 1% white or skim milk 

served with every breakfast 

Choice of 1% white, skim, or fat free 

chocolate milk served with every 

lunch. 

Breakfast Prices:  

Reduced – No Charge 

4K (M-W) – 7 days@ 1.00=$7.00 

4K (T-Th) – 7 days @ 1.00=$7.00 

K-12
th

 grade – 18 days @ 1.00 = $18.00 

 

Fresh fruit and/or vegetables 

served as an option with every 

lunch. 

November 

Morning Milk 

$2.10-M-W PK 

$2.10-T-Th PK 

$5.40-K-5
th

  
($.30 a day) 

Choice of juice and/or 

fresh fruit served daily 

with breakfast. 
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The Americorner 
Americorps news with Joseph Nowinski  

 

 Good day parents and students! The tutoring center is up and running and we are looking for 
volunteers to come help tutor middle school and high school age students from 3:30p-5:15p. If you are 
interested please contact our office and come in to fill out a quick form to be eligible to help out! Also, if 
you are over 65 and are looking to help in our schools, you may qualify for the Senior Tax Exemption Program (STEP)
offered through our school. Please contact Joseph Nowinski (x325) for more details! 

 
 Americorps and Gaming Club will be hosting “Extra Life,” a charity benefiting the Ministry St. Joseph Children’s 
Hospital in Marshfield, Wisconsin on November, 2nd. Extra Life is a 24 hour gaming marathon that allows participants to 
receive sponsorships for the marathon. Friends and relatives donate money through www.extra-life.org. This year our team, 
the AB Eagles, will be here at Almond-Bancroft School from 8am-5pm gaming their hearts out for a good cause! If you are 
interested in donating or want to sign up, go to www.extra-life.org and contact Mr. Nowinski (x325) or Mr. Collins (x412) 
for more details! 
 

 As the weather gets colder, it is important to always have the proper clothes for our community members, on 
November  4th, 11th, and 18th our Community Closet will be open for those community members that need some help 
getting the garments they need. The closet will be available after school from 5:30p-7:00p in room 325.  If you know 
someone that is unable to find what they need, feel free to bring them along. We will be holding more Community Closet 
Days in December. We hope to see you! 

 Our Continuing Education program will be continuing through November with a few different options!  Our local 
fitness expert Jaimie Winn will be working out to Zumba every Monday right after school!  Contact Joseph Nowinski or 
Jaimie Winn for more details!  

 
 On November 19th at 6:00pm and every 3rd Tuesday of the month, the Fermentation Station will be meeting in the 

FACS to create some wonderful concoctions making a host of fun food and drink! We will be focusing on making 
Sauerkraut!  The class will be free of charge, but participants are encouraged to bring their own utensils and required to 

bring their own containers! You will be taking home your very own kraut!! Contact Joseph Nowinski for a full list of 
classes!  

 
 November 26th from 5:30p-7:30p and every 4th Tuesday of the month, the Nowinski family will be hosting Family 

Musicians in the Almond-Bancroft band room. Are you interested in learning the same instrument your son/daughter plays 
so you can help guide them at home? Do you just like playing music and want a push in the right direction? Or would you 
like to try something new?  Community members are encouraged to come in with or without their children and enjoy playing 
music no matter what their experience level! These classes will be free of charge. Bring your own instrument if possible.  If 
you are unable to make it on that date or unsure of what instrument you would play, please contact Mrs. Nowinski at 715-
366-2941 x326. 

 
 Americorps in Almond will be offering more classes soon! If you have any ideas for community events, please 
contact Joe Nowinski! Also, if you want to volunteer in the Almond Bancroft school district or wish to teach a continuing 

education class, contact Joe Nowinski at 366-2941 (ex 325) or email me at jnowinski@abschools.k12.wi.us  


